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Year 3 - Christmas Nativity

On Tuesday, 13th December, there will be a
performance of ‘Don’t Be Afraid’ at 1.45 pm in the

school hall for parents, families and non-school age
children.

On Tuesday, 13th December there will be a second
performance of ‘Don’t Be Afraid’ at 6.00 pm in the

school hall for parents, families and non-school age
children.




It has been so good to see children come back to school this week after
falling ill last week with Scarlet Fever. While we will continue to be
vigilant, and keep up with the extra precautions we have taken to stop
the spread of illnesses, it appears that we are seeing less pupils fall ill.

We hope as many children as possible will wear their own clothes this
Friday and donate at least £2 on Friday to our Defibrillator Challenge
so that we can reach our target and get a life saving defibrillator for
our community  very soon. Thank you in advance for supporting this
cause. You may remember this challenge started last year after our
caretaker, Bill Chahal, was nearly taken from us with a heart attack.



Year 6

Cherry: 
Sajeetha and Mathurakan 

Chestnut: Maja and Viliams

Year 5
 
Holly: Srijay and Alexis

 Willow:  Anna and Amaan



STARS OF THE WEEK! 

V I C T O R I A  J U N I O R  S C H O O L
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Year  4

Beech: Charvi and
Avaneeth
  

Rowan: Brittany and Ale

Year  3
 Ash: Ayoob and Zamzam

Oak: Wiktoria & Shrikar 

Elm: Mohammed and Jai Ebony : Fatima and Jordan






On Friday, 9th December, we will be giving the children the
chance to come into school in their own clothes for a £2 donation

towards our Defibrillator fund.  



We are welcoming cash donations on the day, but if you would
like to donate online, the link is:

https://www.aeddonate.org.uk/projects/22-826/


​











Dates for your diaries...


 Mufti Day

Christmas Lunch

On Wednesday, 14th December,  children are welcome to
wear a Christmas jumper to school, with school trousers or

skirt as usual.

Class Parties





Class end of term parties will be  on Friday, 16th December.  We
are asking for donations of £1 to your child's class teacher by

Friday, 9th December so that teachers can purchase treats for the
party.  Children are invited to wear their party clothes in to

school.

https://www.aeddonate.org.uk/projects/22-826/
https://www.aeddonate.org.uk/projects/22-826/

